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11/12/2022 

MRS Niamh Hutchison 
58 Waine ST 
Freshwater NSW 2096 

RE: DA2022/1986 -27 Waine Street FRESHWATER NSW 2096 

We are a family living on Waine st and already have issues with cars struggling to park on our 
street and often have cars parked across our drive way . We also cycle and drive up and down 
Waine st to get to our house and the corner where 27 Waine street new entrance to parking is 
the most hazardous section of the road . I am a worried resident of Waine street of the impact 
of this development for the road safety for myself and my kids. I am also worried that an 
already congested st for parking will become even more congested. The top of Waine street is 
all houses within families. Maybe consider this in this application. Thank you 
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